
 

 

 

 

 

 

3 July 2020 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I am writing to let you know that the Government has confirmed that it plans for all pupils, in all year 

groups, to return to school full-time in September. This is of course great news and will be welcomed 

by you at home as much as it is by us in school. Very comprehensive guidance was provided 

yesterday to support schools to prepare for this full return, which we are now in the process of 

digesting carefully, as you would expect. 

We shall write to you again before the end of term with fuller details. In the meantime, please read 

the guidance that the Government has provided for parents and carers, which you can find here. 

They have also updated their guidance for the current period to the end of August, which you can 

find here. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Graeme Atkins 

Executive Headteacher 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-in-the-autumn-term
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak

